“The inaccuracies of recovery.gov would be laughable if the stimulus funds on this site did not represent taxpayer dollars.  Not only did the stimulus plan cost Americans $1 trillion, but it has not produced the jobs promised by proponents of the plan.  Nationwide we have lost more than 3 million jobs since the bill passed and Nevada’s unemployment has jumped over 13 percent.  
“The rush to prove the stimulus is working has only underscored the ineffectiveness of this legislation.  The Administration should take its responsibility to the American public more seriously.  Especially when people’s jobs are at stake,” said Heller.
